Pima County Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission

February 18, 2019

Pima County Board of Supervisors c/o Clerk of the Board 130 W. Congress Street, 5th Floor Tucson, Arizona 85701

Re: February 11, 2019 Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission

Honorable Chair and Members of the Board of Supervisors,

As Co-Chairs of the Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission (CLEPC), we are writing to provide you with our recommendation on the contract that the Pima County Sheriff's Department is seeking to renew with the Counter Narcotics Alliance (CNA) and Tucson Police Department.

We received documents and a presentation from Pima County Sheriff's Sergeant Grisham at our February 11th meeting concerning the CNA and its work with the community. Commissioners voted 6 to 5 to recommend the Board of Supervisors accept the contract.

Respectfully,

Kristen Landrum

Kristen Landrum

CLEPC Chair

Kevin McNichols

Kevin McNichols

CLEPC Co-Chair

cc:

Community Law Enforcement Partnership Commission

Sheriff Mark Napier

County Administrator Chuck Huckelberry

Pima County Clerk of the Board

EB1919mCrESPCakerBB